
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

February 
Indigenous Storytelling Month 

February 1 
Pre-K Registration Opens 

February 3-7 
French as a Second Language 

Week 
February 5 

World Read Aloud Day 
February 6 & 7 

Progress Reports - Kindergarten 

February 10-14 
Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week 

February 12 
SRC “Crushin’ It” Valentine Sale 

February 13 
Healthy Hunger – Quiznos 

February 14 
Valentine’s Day 

SRC Heartfelt Spirit Day - “Wear 
Your Love” 

February 14 
SRC “Crushin’ It” Valentine Sale 

February 17-21 
Winter Break/ No School 

February 25 
SRC “Dress Like 100-year-old on 

the 100th day of School” 
February 26 

Pink Shirt Day - Be Kind and Lift 
Each Other Up! 

February 26 
Healthy Hunger – Taco Time 

February 28 
SRC Imitation Celebration Spirit 

Day – “Dress as your favourite 
teacher/student” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2025 
 

Dear ÉWES Families, 

 

The month of February is upon us, and we are grateful for so many 

things happening out at about at ÉWES!! Our staff is working very 

hard on our Reconciliation school goal and are participating in a 

Residency with Prairie Spirit's Indigenous Perspectives, Partnerships 

and Outcomes Strategic Facilitators.  Together, they are looking at 

our curriculum, units and lesson plans, resources and classroom 

libraries to ensure a deeper understanding and accurate teaching of 

Treaty Outcomes in our classrooms. We are also blessed to have visits 

from Indigenous and Métis speakers and storytellers to extend our 

learning which reaches the classroom. Our students are very excited 

for their upcoming care partner activity where they get to 

collaborate and reflect on "what actions can we take to show our 

appreciation towards the land?" We can't wait to add student voice to 

our goal wall in this month's prompt!!  

We are also pleased that we have been able to complete our bus 

evacuation drills with the Transportation department and will work 

with our local School Resource Officer from the RCMP to assist us in 

completing our next Lockdown drill. These important procedure 

practices help us tremendously to improve our practice and to ensure 

we are prepared in case of emergency, helping keep our school and 

students safe at school and while on the bus.  

Now that Kindergarten registration is open, please remind your 

neighbour to get registered if they have school-aged children.  All the 

information is on Edsby and the PSSD website and we look forward to 

offering wonderful French Immersion and English options again next 

fall!!  

We wish you a wonderful month as a family and a restful February 

break. 

 

 

Yours in Learning, 

Mrs. Olson (Principal) and Mrs. Lockinger (Vice Principal) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 14th 
 

SRC Heartfelt Spirit 
Day - “Wear Your 

Love” 

SRC SPIRIT DAYS 
 

February 25th 
 

SRC “Dress Like 
100-year-old on 
the 100th day of 

School” 

 

February 28th 
 

SRC Imitation 
Celebration Spirit 
Day – “Dress as 
your favourite 

teacher/student” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

École Warman Elementary School Healthy Hunger Information 
 

Healthy Hunger is Back!! École Warman Elementary will once again be offering hot lunches through the Healthy 

Hunger program for the 2024-2025 school year. Proceeds will be going toward the school enhancement 

fundraising initiatives. 
 

Healthy Hunger Lunch ordering is offered to all staff and students from K-Grade 7.  Please note however, that 

for kindergarten classes, Healthy Hunger will alternate between Kindergarten A and B Days.  Please only order 

for kindergarten students on their attending day – double check your calendars! 
 

Schedule: 

February 13th– Quiznos – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 

February 26th– Taco Time – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 

March 27th – Booster Juice – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 

April 30th – Subway – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 

May 14th – Quiznos – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 

May 29th – Venice House – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 

June 4th – Booster Juice – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7. (Newly Added) 
 

If you already have an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website (www.healthyhunger.ca) and log into 

your account.  At the end of the school year Healthy Hunger always erases your child(ren) from your account so you 

will be prompted to add your child(ren) and which grade/teacher they are with for this school year.  Please ensure 

that you select the city/town as Warman and the school as École Warman Elementary School.  Once you have 

added your child(ren) you are then able to place your order.  If you are new and have not created an account, please 

proceed to the Healthy Hunger website, and click the green Learn More button under Parents and then sign up for a 

free account.  

• Once you are into your account you will notice that the hot lunch options/dates have been set up for the 

remainder of the school year (more dates will follow).  If you would like to proceed and order all your 

lunches “available to date” you can.  At any time, you may log back into your account to make changes to your 

orders. 

If you have any questions regarding the lunches, please contact the school at wes@spiritsd.ca.  If you have 

questions or require technical help with the Healthy Hunger website, please call their helpline at 1-800-818-6260. 
 

This option involves use of a third-party on-line scheduler. By using the service, you understand that Healthy Hunger is not 

affiliated with Ecole Warman Elementary School and that you are trusting Healthy Hunger with data you enter.  Healthy 

Hunger's privacy policy can be found at https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php 

http://www.healthyhunger.ca/
mailto:wes@spiritsd.ca
https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from Our SCC …. 
 

February has arrived and with that brings 

Teacher & Staff appreciation week!! 

February 9-15th, this year’s theme is Hero’s 

of Education! The teachers and staff at 

ÉWES work so hard every day to give our 

children a positive and safe environment to 

learn and grow in. So, thank you to all the 

teachers and staff for all you do in and out 

of the classroom. You are appreciated more 

than you can imagine! If you have a chance 

be sure to send a homemade card, a coffee 

or even a kind message to your favourite 

ÉWES staff member. February break is 

fast approaching, the SCC hopes you have a 

safe and restful break! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join the SCC in celebrating our 

heroic teachers and staff during 

Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week, 

February 10-14!  
 

This year's theme is "Heroes of Education" 
 

Papers will be coming home with your 

children later this week to fill out and 

return to their Teacher or EA so check 

their backpacks!!  
  

Have fun with your child as they fill out this 

handout to honour our amazing educators!! 
 

Thank you for helping us make them feel like 

the superhero they are! 
 

~ Ecole Warman Elementary SCC 


